Dear Sir/Madam,

Having been made aware of the details of Enfield Concil's proposals, I am writing to expres my severe misgivings. It would appear to me that, in the attempt to remedy problems caused by governments stretching back to the Thatcher era forward, Enfield Council seems to be trying to destroy the area completely.

Whilst I would support the investment in housing at face value, it would appear that the "plan" would only serve to line the pockets of developers and land owners without providing genuine affordable housing. Furthermore, the sale of land used for supermarkets, libraries and the like, removes the valuable infrastructure required for an area to prosper.

The recent "projects" like the cycle-lanes and LTN have not improved my area at all, and have driven a wedge betwee previously harmonious neighbourhoods. To add in the amount of housing the council is proposing, will further clog up the already thrombotic main roads in the area, specifically Hedge lane, Green lanes, Aldermans Hill and others. The model of on-line delivery replacing a short walk/cycle to a supermarket is also fatally flawed as it will further exaserpate the issue of congestion. The logical conclusion is that the council has made a poorly judged knee-jerk reaction under understandable pressure from government, but I fear that this will be punished severely by the people of Enfield at the ballot box if it proceeds,